HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY
Friday 1st April 2022Happy Easter
After a really brilliant Spring term the staff and myself would like to wish you all very Happy Easter.

Many thanks again for all your support to the HAPPI group for raising £507 for School and Ukraine. A total beyond our wildest dreams! 

Have a great break and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 19th April.
Thank you for your continued support,
Kerrie 
 


 Attendance for the week beginning 
Monday 28th March                              
 EYFS 93% 
 Elf Owls 91%
 Snowy Owls 96%
 Barn Owls  89%
 Tawny Owls 93%
 Eagle Owls  94%
 Wise Owls 87%
  





KINDNESS
Our Christian Value next term is Kindness. The Governors have today launched their Governor Kindness Ball initiative. For every act of kindness a table tennis ball is placed in a box. When the box is full, all the children will have extra playtime! Kindness pins will also be given out on Fridays for extreme acts of kindness. 


We break for Easter on Friday 1st April. We return to school on Tuesday 19th April. We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July.  We return after the summer break on Monday 5th September, as Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September are INSET days. 

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 28th April.
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Vision/Curriculum Intent for our school: Last week we sent you the school Vision/Curriculum Intent, formulated by listening to your comments and the thoughts of the children, staff and governors. Please send any further comments you have about the Vision/Curriculum Intent to the school Office email. 
